HB 1150 -- LICENSE PLATES FOR THE DEAF OR HARD OF HEARING
SPONSOR: West

Currently, persons who are deaf or hard of hearing can apply for a
deaf or hard of hearing notation on their drivers' licenses.

This bill would allow those persons to get an optional deaf or hard
of hearing license plate sticker for the rear license plate of
their motor vehicles.



